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                                                                                           A Message from Director 
On Valentine's Day, the daycare team enjoyed the surprise the children gave to all team members in the form of 

handmade cards. On behalf of the entire team, I'd like to thank all of the parents for taking time out of your busy 

schedules and putting in the effort. We hope you are as enthusiastic about March as we are. This month is jam-

packed with activities for the kids. 

 

Mark your Calendars! 

1. St. Patrick’s Day celebration on March 17th! 

(Wearing green will be appreciated and there will be 

activities for the children) 

 

2. Medical Checkup Day –  

12th March. 

 

 

3. Annual Function (March 25th) - will feature dance 

performances by children and the presentation of 

yearly awards. We recognize that our students and 

teachers are gifted, and we encourage everyone to 

share their abilities. Sponge painting class on 29th 

March – Each and every child will sponge paint 

their favorite cartoon.  

(Everything will be provided by the daycare) 

 

 

 

                                                                            Big thing planned for April - 

Next month, we will launch our website, which will include all of the activities we use to teach children in our 

classrooms. Each parent will be assigned a login ID to view their child's performance and communicate with the 

teacher via the platform. The birthday child will be featured on the website's homepage, and the same will be 

done for the staff. 

 

 

Please share your feedback or suggestions with us through email or social   media handles 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                      Teacher-student Bonding  

Our daycare will begin with an initiative to assist new children in forming bonds with teachers and feeling at ease in 

the daycare. The teacher will plan a day with each new child's parents to surprise the child with a visit to their home. 

This will help the child feel more at ease.  

 

   

Reminders and Updates 

As was stated in the last email, we have scheduled 

a doctor to visit once a month and conduct a full 

physical exam. On the medical staff, there will also 

be a dentist and experts on lice. If you have any 

particular worries that the medical staff needs to 

be made aware of, do let us know. In order to 

prevent sending children home, parents are 

encouraged to check their children for lice.

Lice Issue 

    Because we place the greatest importance on    

children's safety, we have designated a nurse who 

visits each class every morning and randomly 

checks for lice.     

  

                                                                                                             

 

                                                                    Workshop for teachers - 

Teachers will have access to a free online session on handling lice and other health issues. If any parents like to 

attend the session, kindly let us know before the following weekend so that we may make the necessary 

arrangements. 

  

 

 

Please share your feedback or suggestions with us through email or social media handles 

 

 


